

September 13, 2016

Mayor George Flaggs, Jr. PO Box 150 Vicksburg, MS 39181

Dear Mayor Flaggs,

I hope this letter finds you well. It is now time for the Bowmar Elementary 2016-2017 Fundraiser. Our goal this year is to raise \$20,000.00 of which 100% of the profits will go into our classrooms.

We respectfully request a sponsorship in the amount of \$1,000.00 (Platinum Sponsor). As a Platinum Sponsor the City will be listed in an ad in the newspaper after the event City's name on a school banner to be used at multiple events, City name in the yearbook, City name on a plaque and an invitation to Leadership Day.

Payment should be in the form of a check made payable to Bowmar PTO.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing you at Leadership Day.

Sincerely,

Sarah Figarola

Bowmar Elementary School PTO Fundraising Chairperson